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Thursday 3rd November 2022 
 
 
PGL Osmington Bay 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We can now confirm that the total cost for the Year 6 trip to PGL Osmington Bay will remain at 
£521 per child (unless otherwise agreed) and will not be increased any further. This is due to the 
money that we have raised so far being enough to cover the rising cost of the coach company. We 
will continue to organise fundraising events over the year to raise as much money as we can for 
the trip in the hope that we can further cut down the final cost for each family.  
 
Scopay has now been updated to reflect the remaining balance. Recommended instalments will 
be as follows: 
 
£150 – Due by December 10th 
£150 – Due by February 10th 
£166 – Due by April 10th (Final Balance) 
 
Alongside this letter is a PGL kit list which provides further information about what your child will need 
to bring. Please note all children will be expected to bring a sleeping bag or duvet and a pillow as this 
will not be provided for us at the centre.  
 
You will receive further information about the residential trip meeting for parents in due course, where 
any questions and/or concerns can be shared.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss Parry 
Assistant Headteacher 
Residential Lead 
 
 


